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   PO. Box 174

  BEAUDESERT  4285
AREA  3            DISTRICT  22
   ISSUE:  242




                MARCH, 2009 

GENERAL DINNER  MEETING
Tuesday, 17th March
Guest Speaker:  Clare Ward – Commonwealth Carelink Centre
Cost of Dinner:  $20   -   Please try to have the correct change

BOARD  MEETING  5:00 pm

COMMITTEE  MEETINGS  5:45 pm

DINNER  MEETING  6:30 pm

APOLOGIES
Apologies are to be directed ONLY to Ellen Logan on 5543 1223 

or 0408 431 223. 

Please advise by 5 pm Monday 16th March, 2009.
In case of an EMERGENCY, an apology may be accepted by 
Ellen up to 8:30 am on the day of the meeting.  
An account for the cost of the dinner will be forwarded to any member 
not responding in the usual manner.

MISSION  STATEMENT

Zonta International is a worldwide organisation of executives in business and the

professions working together to advance the status of women.

From the President…..

Dear Zontians

       At this very sad time, our thoughts and prayers are with the family of Jack Dunn who died on 3 March after an allergic reaction to croup. Jack, aged 4 years, is the Grandson of  wonderful Zonta Club supporter Leanne Dunn from Bruff Hill where we had our High Tea last year. This tragedy has touched many lives including Aunts Megan Conroy & Kathy Shay.

       A few of us will be attending the District Area Meeting on Sunday 22 March. It should be good as we hear what other clubs are up to and gain a greater sense of being part of Zonta International.

       Congratulations to Judy Manderson and her Status of Women Committee for organising a most successful International Women's Day luncheon on 6 March. Jane Blunck did a brilliant job of promoting our club and explaining the importance of IWD, and guest speaker Kay Elson was excellent and an inspiration to all who attended. Many thanks to Judy, Jane and other members for all that you did, with a big thank you also to those who provided prizes for the raffle, and to Kathy Shay for the lovely lavender for the tables. 

A great team effort.

       No peace for Judy Manderson and her committee who are also busy organising the Building Your Future Workshop to be held this Saturday 14 March at the Baptist Church Hall. Try and get along if you can.This project truly embraces what Zonta is all about.

See you Saturday, if not, next Tuesday.

Cheers

Gerry
3.

Birthdays:  
March: 
22nd

Kathy Shay



27th 

Alice Warby

HAPPY BIRTHDAY Kathy & Alice


MEMBERSHIP  COMMITTEE:
Please keep in  mind friends/work mates who you would like to invite to an Information Evening in the next couple of months.  It’s a good idea for them to attend a meeting as well.
STATUS  OF  WOMEN  COMMITTEE:

Many thanks to Sr Catharina for organising the dropping off of breast care cushions to Mater Hospital.  Thanks also to Margaret Brennan and her band of helpers for filling and wrapping and the members who did the sewing.

And not forgetting – Thanks Judy for cutting them out… … … what a job!

COMPUTER  COURSE:
President Gerry has told me that plans are underway for us to have a course either 4 to 6pm or 7 to 9pm on any day but Wednesday.  Gerry would like to know at our next meeting which day and time slot suits you. 
DISTRICT 22 NEWSLETTER :
Our District 22 Newsletter arrived this week.  Be sure to take the time to read it.  DG Vicki Varthas and others have submitted some interesting articles.  
Important Dates:
2009

14th March

BYF Workshop – Registration 8:30am at Baptist Hall, Beaudesert

22nd March

Area 3 Meeting (Combined with Area 1)

21st April

AGM  

19th May

Club Changeover – Area Director Janet Burrage will be attending
25 – 27th  September
District Meeting at Townsville
October 

Birthing Kit Workshop

Other Groups:

4th April

St Lucia Orchestra performing at The Centre, Beaudesert.  Start 7:30pm




Profits raised to go the Red Cross for the Victorian Bushfire Appeal 



& Qld Premier’s Flood Appeal. (See Ellen for more details)
BeauZontian





ZONTA CLUB OF BEAUDESERT AREA











